
Director: Neil Ferris 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Escrick Neighbourhood Plan Neighbourhood Plan 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Escrick Neighbourhood Development 

Plan.  

We have reviewed the draft Escrick Neighbourhood Development Plan in the context 

of the City of York Draft Local Plan (2018) and the Local Plan Proposed Modifications 

document (June 2019) and (May 2021) and note there are no strategic or transport 

implications for the City of York.  

Yours Faithfully, 

Neil Ferris 

Corporate Director of Place 
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Directorate of Place 
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Station Rise, York 
YO1 6GA 
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